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From: Benjamin 
Sent: 05 March 2024 14:56
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove

Hello  
 
I am writing to you regarding the Sandy cove licence application. I fully support their application and see no 
reason that neighbour is trying to fight it. They provide numerous jobs to the local area and are open all year 
round for locals. For years now I regularly walk to broadsands beach past the hotel and even on weekend with 
weddings going on have never heard any noise. I have also been for drinks on the terrace and have only heard 
voices from below. In my opinion to try and fight this application is absurd and I see no reason behind it.  
 
Kind regards  
Ben Thorne  

 
Application address  
Sandy cove  
Berrynarbor  
Ex34 9sr 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


